
York Region Vacant Land Condominium Corporation 968 

 

 
June 18, 2020 
 
  
RE:  NOTICE – Irrigation 

Management has received late yesterday a note from the Irrigation Contractor as per below: 

 

"Just a quick update that we will be starting to run irrigation cycles in all condos through the 

day starting tomorrow morning. We will continue to run cycles through the day until we get 

some assistance from Mother Nature." 

 

Based on the Note the irrigation cycle should have or will be starting this morning. 

 

For any Irrigation issues or questions, please contact Irrigation contractor (Porcupine) 

directly at 905-640-6333 ext. 351 or email: info@ballantraegolfclub.com. 

If they do not pick up the phone or if you email them, please leave a prescribe detailed 

message including your name, address, telephone number and details of the service you 

require and they will contact you back for an inspection and service. 

 

Please do not make any adjustments to the sprinkler heads yourself. 

 

Under normal weather conditions the irrigation system is programmed to operate at night or 

early morning and cycles once every few days. 

Sincerely, 

FirstService Residential 
Agents for and on behalf of YRVLCC 968 - Ballantrae - Phase I 
 
Alban Tershana 
Property Manager 
Direct: (416) - 847 - 4709 
Customer Care 1.855.244.8854 

www.fsresidential.com  
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